No. EDN-H(19)B(2)10/2012-13(Asstt.Prof.)
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated Shimla-171001, the 6™ Septs 20/4

To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in H.P.
All the Principals(School) of Higher Education in HP.

Subject:- Clarification regarding permission for contractual employee in Higher
Education.

Memo:

On the subject cited above, the cases from various quarters are being
received to accord the necessary permission/NOC to contractual employees to apply for any other
post with in department or in any other department.

In this regard, it is directed that since no FR/SR rules are applicable to
contractual, therefore contractual incumbents of Higher Education department can apply directly
to deparment which has advertised the post and there is no need of any kind of permission /NOC
in such cases . Hence all concerned may be informed accordingly.

This instruction is available on departmental website e
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